Central Japan Rally Honoring the 55-year Unification Mission in Japan

Michael Balcomb
October 23, 2013

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Following is an article from the Japanese Vision 2020 Weekly Report about True Mother's recent historic speaking event
in Nagoya City, Japan (sent by FFWPU International Headquarters). Please share it with your families.

Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Balcomb

President

Sent to Regional Headquarters and all Mission Nations









